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Luckett, Jay P

From: Webster, Angela
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2020 10:48 AM
To: Liu, Emily; Luckett, Jay P; Reverman, Joe
Subject: Re: Notice of Development Application filed with Planning and Design Services - Case# 

20-INTERP-0001

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Councilman Benson and I are 100% vehemently opposed to Having a car wash on the heavily residential side of 
Taylorsville Road.   Considering all the trauma that the storage units have caused about not being built to 
approved plan and the yearly codes/zoning infractions.   This use absolutely does not fit into the Tyler town 
center PDD intent or spirit. 
 
Please call me to discuss. 

Sent from my iPhone, please excuse any typos. 
 
 
On Jan 9, 2020, at 10:11 AM, Council District 20 Notification of Development Proposals <development-
notifications@public.govdelivery.com> wrote: 

  

 Notice of Filing letter.pdf 
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